
State of Florida 

DATE: March 5,2009 

TO: 

FROM: 

Ann Cole, Commission Clerk - PSC, Office of Commission Cler 

Beth W. Salak, Director, Division of Regulatory Compliance 
Adam J. Teitzman, Attorney Supervisor, Office of the General 

RE: Docket No. 080696-TX - Application for certificate to provide competitive local 
exchange telecommunications service by DGTEC Local, LLC. 

On December 3, 2008, DGTEC Local, LLC filed a CLEC Application and a price list 
with this Commission. By email dated February 6, 2009, Alonzo T. Beyene, representative for 
the company, requested withdrawal of the application and price list. 

Staff has determined that no pending Commission and 
no agency action has been taken. 
Procedures Manual, staff requests that 

Should you have any 

c: Office of the General Counsel (McKay) 
Division of Regulatory Compliance (Earnhart) 
Docket File 
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